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The Officer Tamarris Bohannon Food Drive: Donate Shelf-Stable Food and 

Personal Care Items at the Brentwood Police Department 
 

Brentwood, Missouri – November 17, 2020 – The City of Brentwood, The FBI St. Louis Citizens Academy 
Alumni Association is partnering with St. Louis Area Foodbank to honor St. Louis Metropolitan Police 
Officer Tamarris Bohannon.  
 
Officer Bohannon, 29, was killed in the line of duty on August 29, 2020. Officer Bohannon leaves behind 
a wife and three children. He was the first member of the SLMPD to be killed in the line of duty since 
2011.   
 
Please join us in honoring his memory by donating shelf-stable food and personal care items to benefit 
families and individuals in need in our community.  
 
A collection bin will be in the outer lobby of the Brentwood Police station, 272 Hanley Industrial Drive, 
from November 17 through November 24. The outer lobby can be accessed 24 hours each day. 
 
The full list of donation locations is available at http://fbistlcaaa.org. Find a list of recommended food 
and personal care items at https://stlfoodbank.org.  
 

# # # 
 
 

The City of Brentwood, Missouri celebrated its centennial in 2019. Brentwood is a full-service community with a unique blend 
of quality residential neighborhoods and one of the most thriving business districts in the St. Louis metropolitan area. Located 
within minutes of downtown St. Louis, Brentwood is known as the “City of Warmth” because of its small-town charm and 
friendly atmosphere. Learn more at www.brentwoodmo.org.  
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